
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
3 December 2007 
 

David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communication Technology Authority 
3rd floor Alissta Towers 
P.O. Box 2502 
Grand Cayman 
 
Dear Mr Archbold,  
 
Public consultation on cost model – response to third round of 
ICTA/Telecordia interrogatories 
 
I am writing further to my colleague (Elizabeth Wilks-Wood) correspondence with 
David Laliberte on 30 November 2007.  
 
By letter dated 8 November 2007, the Authority set a new timescale for the 
further procedures for CD 2005-1. Digicel requests a brief extension to the 
deadline in which to provide comments on the aforementioned response to the 
3rd round of interrogatories.  
 
Digicel is conscious of the fact that the Authority wishes to progress its work on 
the cost model as a matter of urgency, however it would appreciate a short 
extension until 5pm Friday 7 December 2007, in which to provide its comments. 
We trust that this very brief extension would not adversely impact on the 
Authority’s continued work on this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
“Signed” 
 
John Byrne 
General Manager 
 
 
cc. CD 2005-1 distribution list 


